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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have had a very active and fun term! 

We were delighted to be awarded our   
Yellow Flag to celebrate Inclusion and     
Diversity in our school community. 

Take a look at our Spring Newsletter to get 
an idea of the many learning activities    
going on in our school. 

We wish you all a very happy Easter and 
we look forward to seeing the children on 
Monday 17th April. 

Deirdre Gartland 

Principal 

Central Model Senior School 

Spring 2023 

www.centralmodelseniorschool.ie 

Alison Scully                          

City Connects Coordinator 

I am delighted to be working 

with Central Model Senior 

School as the City Connects          

Coordinator.  I help connect 

children with after school 

activities and programmes 

that will enrich their learning, 

Elaine Dunphy                       

Home School Community Liaison 

I arrange courses and help to 

support parents.  Thank you for 

your continued support! 

You can contact me at          

hsclmarlboroughstreet@gmail.com  

0870525960 
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2nd Class:  Ms. Dillon, Ms. Sheridan and Ms. Kildee 

2nd class has enjoyed a      

variety of activities this term 

including swimming lessons, 

basketball, gymnastics,  GAA 

and Jiu Jitsu.  They enjoyed  

celebrating the 100th day of 

school and Seachtain na 

Gaeilge.  Their project work 

about France and Mongolia 

during Intercultural Week 

was interesting and           

inspiring! 
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3rd Class:  Mrs. Coy and Ms. Lawlor 
3rd class has been busy studying the      

biodiversity of our school  grounds this 

term.  They also have enjoyed learning to 

play Rummikub and participating in the 

Junior Achievement Programme.  They 

showed their love on Valentine’s Day and 

also learned all about the science of 

sound.  Hugh has been helping the class 

develop their basketball skills while having 

lots of fun!                                
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4th Class:  Ms. Crosson and Ms. Tracey 
4th class has been busy this term in class and out and about!  They celebrated the Lunar 

New Year by  creating Year of the Rabbit artwork, and discussed more artwork in The 

Lab Gallery by participating in a  Visual Thinking Strategies (VTS) session with artist 

Claire Halpin.  They also visited the Abbey Theatre, and honed their basketball skills 

with Hugh.  Their Brazilian Capoeira workshops were fun and a great way to keep fit! 
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5th Class:  Ms. Farrell, Ms. Mooney and Ms. O’Callaghan 

5th class has enjoyed       

learning Tae Kwon Do and 

basketball this term.  The 

girls have excelled at rugby 

and a group of students      

explored coding at Microsoft 

DreamSpace.  The class also 

has been studying the         

biodiversity of our school    

environment, as we work   

towards renewing our Green 

Flag.  Music Generation has 

given the class the               

opportunity to learn new 

skills in performing and    

composing music as well as 

music appreciation.   
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6th class has been exploring and learning about our   

local community this term.  They enjoyed a visit to the 

Clery’s Exhibition, Dublin Port and a Five Lamps      

Walking Tour. They also participated with Junior 

Achievement and had an exciting trip to DreamSpace to 

sharpen their coding skills.  Celebrating  Intercultural 

Week and gymnastics workshops were also a highlight 

of the term. They have shown themselves to be          

excellent leaders in our school.   

6th Class:  Ms. Gerrard, Ms. Walsh and Mr. Conway 


